
Rotterdam, 12.02.2021

Update 7 - Weather 

Dear Customers,

We are very pleased to inform you that the situation in the port of Rotterdam has eased since last night. We managed to 
run a train ex Rotterdam to Neuss late yesterday evening. Thus, we are able to operate a departure from Neuss to 
Rotterdam today.

Rail traffic to and from the Maasvlakte terminals is now possible again. Trains will now gradually depart ex Rotterdam. 
The next departure is scheduled for this afternoon, with an arrival tomorrow morning in Neuss.

We will of course keep you informed about the progress. We will do everything possible to minimize the impact on your 
cargo due to the "force majeure" and thank you in advance for your understanding. 

If you have any questions regarding specific containers/bookings, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service 
directly. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the weather conditions.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


